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Level 4—Set A (Front)
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someone who believes 
it is the government’s 

job to protect civil 
rights and solve 
social problems

someone who believes 
it is the government’s 

job to protect civil 
rights and solve 
social problems

when a country 
uses military force 
or negotiation to 

spread its own values 
to other countries

when a country 
uses military force 
or negotiation to 

spread its own values 
to other countries

when an authority 
figure (like a police 
officer or an airport 

security agent) 
stops, searches, 

questions, or arrests 
someone because 
of his or her race 

when an authority 
figure (like a police 
officer or an airport 

security agent) 
stops, searches, 

questions, or arrests 
someone because 
of his or her race

someone who  
believes the 

government should 
let people solve 
their own issues

someone who  
believes the 

government should 
let people solve 
their own issues

someone who uses 
violence, fear, and 

intimidation to 
reach a political or 

ideological goal

someone who uses 
violence, fear, and 

intimidation to 
reach a political or 

ideological goal

someone who migrates 
to the United States 

and lives there 
without filling out the 

proper paperwork

someone who migrates 
to the United States 

and lives there 
without filling out the 

proper paperwork

when the government 
gives money to 

people with extremely 
low incomes

when the government 
gives money to 

people with extremely 
low incomes

movement to limit 
the effects of climate 
change by creating 

environmentally 
sustainable options

movement to limit 
the effects of climate 
change by creating 

environmentally 
sustainable options

when the government 
loans money to 
companies to 

prevent them from 
going bankrupt

when the government 
loans money to 
companies to 

prevent them from 
going bankrupt

offering  
undocumented 

immigrants legal  
status, work permits, 

and—eventually—
citizenship

offering  
undocumented 

immigrants legal  
status, work permits, 

and—eventually—
citizenship

to risk a certain sum 
of money in the hopes 
of earning more than 

you started with

to risk a certain sum 
of money in the hopes 
of earning more than 

you started with

someone who is 
confined or held 

in custody

someone who is 
confined or held 

in custody
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